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920 North Water Street, Suite 213 

Bay City, Michigan 48708 

7/19/22 

EGLE, AQD, Bay City District 

401 Ketchum St Suite B 

Bay City, Ml 48708 

Re: Response to Violation Notice : June 28, 2022 SRN: N7954 

Dear Mr. Adam Shaffer 

Below I have provided our responses to the Violation Notice. 

Response to Violation Notice dated June 28, 2022 

Allegation Response 
McPherson A- We exceeded the limit from 4/10-17 and 4/20-25. The last exceedance was on April 
1-24 exceeded 25 th

• After we discovered the exceedance, we lessened the pumping hours. This 
H2S Limit lowered the gas to the flare and we haven't been near the limit since. We have since 

adjusted back to normal operations and still haven't approached the limit. Despite 
us going over the limit we were very close to the limit and believe we acted quickly 
to get us back under the limit. It is not known why our gas pressure was high during 
this time and believe that is something we can't control, but will work towards 
checking our limits more often. 

McPherson I am not sure why this wasn't installed. I can't believe this was never noticed before. 
vapor return This was installed the next day after the inspection on June 3rd

• 

line not 
installed 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tuscola Energy, Inc. // 

By,~/t:~/,6 

Jeffrey M. Adler - President 




